August 25, 2023

Hi, Parents—

We want to welcome you to a new school year for our UIL Academics students!
Attached you will find the required paperwork we need you to complete (We are
so sorry if you have already filled this out for athletics, band, etc. However, each
organization is required to have copies, so we need you to fill these out and
return them to us.). We need these back by Thursday, September 7th.

We hope to see you at our back-to-school parent meeting on September 19th at
6 pm in the Pine Tree High School cafeteria. We have a fun and rewarding year
planned for your students and want you to join us in some of our events.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your student's coach.

Kindest regards,
Your UIL Coaching Team

Lee Branson—Director

Caity Rutledge—Film

Jon Carter—Robotics

Patrick Jones—Computer Science

Amber Harrington—Math/Science

Dannie Urban—Math/Science

Collin Robertson—Current Issues and Events

Guy Kelley—Social Studies

Karen Ritch—Accounting

Alyx Dickson—Speech and Debate

Chris Dickson—Theatre, Interp, Theatrical Design, Film, Assistant S/D

Nicole Dickson—Theatre, Interp, Computer Applications, Theatrical Design, Film
Terri Davis—Ready Writing, Literary Criticism, Spelling, Barbara Jordan Essay
Melissa Wright—Journalism, TejanX Essay

Ashley Schoon-Fine Arts/fUIL Academics Administrative Assistant



